Dear Bayfield Electric Member,
Thank you for being a part of our Dual Fuel Program.  We are disappointed to lose you as a participant in this program
It is our policy that anyone who is removed from the program cannot participate again for one calendar year from the date of removal. Bayfield Electric will be responsible for removing the receivers on the exterior walls. The home owner is responsible for the cost of rewiring the home back to the main panel/panels.

Please sign below to confirm that you would like to no longer participate in the Dual Fuel Program.  We will remove you from the program and have an electrician scheduled to come to your home once we have received this letter signed and dated.

__________________________________





____________
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__________________________________





____________
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Sincerely,

BAYFIELD ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE

